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Born Alive Bill Rejected in Oregon
Pro-Life speaker Heather Hobbs joins The
New American to discuss the Oregon
rejection of HB 3423, coined the “Born Alive
Bill.” Hobbs stresses that those who voted
against the bill voted against the
requirement of exercising proper care for
newborns who survived an abortion.

https://thenewamerican.com/author/tna-video/?utm_source=_pdf
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Subscribe to the New American
Get exclusive digital access to the most informative,

non-partisan truthful news source for patriotic Americans!

Discover a refreshing blend of time-honored values, principles and insightful
perspectives within the pages of "The New American" magazine. Delve into a

world where tradition is the foundation, and exploration knows no bounds.

From politics and finance to foreign affairs, environment, culture,
and technology, we bring you an unparalleled array of topics that matter most.

Subscribe

What's Included?
24 Issues Per Year
Optional Print Edition
Digital Edition Access
Exclusive Subscriber Content
Audio provided for all articles
Unlimited access to past issues
Coming Soon! Ad FREE
60-Day money back guarantee!
Cancel anytime.
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